
From: Mishaan, Jessica
To: kathryn.ardizzone@keionline.org
Subject: your public records request
Date: Wednesday, January 6, 2021 9:15:22 AM

Ms. Ardizzone,
 
Thank you for your public records request received on January 5, 2021.  Please note that the
Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the records you seek.  Please contact the University
of Vermont directly.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | General Counsel and Administrative Law Division
109 State Street  Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
p (802) 828-5500
Pronouns: she/her/hers
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